
Summer Reading Logs 
are now due!

All Summer Reading Logs should be brought to the

school.

A T T E N T I O N  S C H O L A R S ,

Logs will be collected Monday-Friday  
8:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m.

Collection dates: 
August 24, 2020 - September 8, 2020

Please come to the front of the school and ask for the
librarian, Mrs. Harper. 

Let's get those logs in!
 

Top Readers will have a chance
to attend a virtual celebration!


